May 21, 2013

A Special Meeting and Public Hearing for the Fiscal Year 2014 Budget for the
Town of Sullivan’s Island was held on the above date at Town Hall at 6:00 p.m., all
requirements of the Freedom of Information Act having been satisfied:

Present were:Carl Smith, Mayor
Mike Perkis, Mayor Pro Tem
Hartley Cooper, Councilwoman
Jerry Kaynard, Councilman
Madeleine McGee, Councilwoman
Mary Jane Watson, Councilwoman

Mayor Smith called the meeting to order and stated the public and press
were duly notified according to state law. The purpose of the meeting was for a
public hearing for the 2014 fiscal year budget for the Town. There were over 40
" citizens in the audience, including two members of the media.

Mayor Smith turned the meeting over to Ways & Means Committee Chair
Perkis. Councilman Perkis reviewed the overall budget for the next fiscal year, and
there was no additional discussion by Council. There were no questions or
comments from the audience.

Motion was made by Councilman Kaynard, seconded by Councilwoman
Watson, to adjourn at 6:05 p.m., carried unammously

Respectfully submltted
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Ellen Miller
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